
 

 

 27th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

KS1 Trip to Aln Valley Railway 

As part of our topic work, the children from KS1, Ash, Oak, Beech and Plum Year 1s, are being 
given the opportunity to visit the Aln Valley Railway and take part in some topic based activities back 
at school.  This will happen on Thursday 10th October (Ash and Plum Yr 1’s) and Monday 14th 
October (Oak and Beech). 
 
The Friends of Swansfield Park have kindly offered to pay for the transport.   We are therefore only 
asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 for the entrance charge. 

On the day of the trip can you please ensure your child brings: 

 A waterproof coat 

 School jumper 

 Sensible shoes 

 Packed lunch 

 Water bottle 

We will return to school after lunch. If your child would like a school packed lunch, please indicate on 
the slip below. 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school by Monday 7th October. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Jenny Smith 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 

Aln Valley Railway Trip – 10th and 14th October 
  

I give permission for ………………………………………. in …………………… class to accompany 
the school to the Aln Valley Railway on 10th October or 14th October.                                    


My child will require a school packed lunch and is entitled to a free school meal.       
 
I enclose £2 voluntary contribution.                                                                              
 
Signed ……………………………………. 
 

 


